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Update from 
 

Grafton Parish Council 

Date of Area Board Meeting 
 

5 July 2010 

 

 

Headlines/Key Issues 
 

 

• The Parish Council’s new Chairman is Chris Garman.  All councillors were voted en-
bloc into their existing roles. 

 

 

• The new Coronation Hall is being well used and has bookings for virtually every day of 
the week.  The Community News monthly newsletter continues to be published. 

 

 

• Community Speedwatch – 6 people have been trained to use the equipment.  
Investigations into reducing the speed limit in Marten are underway. 

 

 
Projects  
 

 

• Public Access Defibrillators – fundraising underway.  Jumble Sale on 12th June raised 
just over £1000 for this fund, the school and the hall.  Investigations into grant funding 
continue. 

 

 

•  
 

 

•  
 

 
Future Events/Dates for the diary 
 

 

• Fundraising Pizza & Pudding evening in August – date to be confirmed 
 

 
 

 
 
Signed: Susie Brew 

Date: 17th June 2010  
 

 


